
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

OF THE CITY OF HARKER HEIGHTS, TEXAS 

 
 

A quorum of the Harker Heights City Council Members may be in attendance on 

Friday, May 21, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. 

at the 3d Cavalry Regiment Museum  

Building 409,  

761st Tank Battalion Avenue,  

Fort Hood, Texas  

for the 3d Cavalry Regiment’s Garden Party in celebration of its 175th 

Anniversary. 

 

 
This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council of the City of Harker Heights, Texas. 

This notice is being posted to meet the requirements of the Texas Open Meetings Act and 

subsequent opinions of the Texas Attorney General’s Office. As a governmental body, the City 

Council members attending this event will not deliberate or take any formal action on any items 

discussed, nor meeting minutes will be produced for this notice.  

 

CERTIFICATION 
 

I hereby certify that the above notice of possible quorum was posted on the Bulletin Board of 

City Hall, City of Harker Heights, Texas, a place readily accessible to the general public at all 

times, on the 22nd day of April 2021, by 4:00 p.m., and remained posted for at least 72 continuous 

hours preceding the scheduled time of said event.  

 

 

 

 

Julie Helsham 

City Secretary 

 


